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Dear Mr Knaggs, 
 
Albion Eco Drought Plan 2020 - 2025 
  
I am writing in relation to your draft Drought Plan for 2020 – 2025 which you submitted to 
the Welsh Ministers pursuant to the duty under section 37B and 39B of the Water Industry 
Act 1991 (the Act) (as amended by the Water Act 2003). 
 
Following consideration of your Statement of Response to the consultation on the draft 
Drought Plan, we are content for you to publish your Drought Plan by 1 June 2020.  
 
It should be published in both paper form and on the company’s website in accordance with 
Section 37B(8) of the Act, and the Drought Plan Regulations 2005.  You should also 
publish a statement as to whether any information has been excluded from the published 
plan under Section 37B(10)(b) of the Act on the grounds that it would be contrary to the 
interests of national security, and should describe the general nature of any information 
excluded. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Eifiona Williams 
 
Pennaeth y Gangen Dŵr/Head of Water Branch 
E-bost/Email:Eifiona.Williams17@gov.wales 
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